
 

 

TOWN OF MARSHFIELD 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Norwell Road  

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to the Street Determination Policy and Procedures of the 

Marshfield Planning Board that a Public Hearing will be held in Hearing Room 1 at the 

Marshfield Town Hall at 7:05 P.M. on August 26, 2019 to consider and hear comments 

on a proposed Street Improvement Plan submitted by Kevin McDonough for the 

applicant, True North Development and Construction Corp. The applicant proposes to 

improve an unconstructed section of Norwell Road for a distance of approximately 140’ 

between Parkway and Hingham Ave with an 18’ travel way and 1’ Cape Cod berm, 

through the frontage of his property. The lot is shown on Assessor’s maps as I11-14-11. 

 

Mike Biviano, Jr., Chair 

Marshfield Planning Board 

 

 

 

 

DO NOT PRINT BELOW THIS LINE____________________________________ 

 

 

Please publish in the Marshfield Mariner on Wednesday, August 7, 2019 and 

Wednesday, August 14, 2019 and send tear sheets and invoice to the Marshfield Planning 

Board, 870 Moraine Street, Marshfield, MA 02050. 

 

 

 

    


